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Zombie DAs have to become a thing of the past. The Tura beach proposed Zombie 
development is over 30years old and the land and environment and laws have 

changed since then.  

A thriving forest and wildlife corridor now exit on this proposed development site 

and numerous wildlife depend on this forest for survival including the yellow bellied 
glider.  

This Zombie DA should not be allowed to eventuate and the laws around all zombie 

developments up the east coast of Australia require urgent review and 
assessment. DA applications need an expiry of less than 5 years and not forever.. 

This is insane! 


